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I am extremely grateful for NHHF's financial 
support as I continue working to serve the 
Hispanic communities both in my area, and 
around the country. Receiving this award will 
help me continue my pharmacy career, and 
support those in need through the education of 
both the population as well as healthcare 
professionals. It is a reminder of how far the 
Hispanic communities have come, and is an 
example of the hard work that will pave the 
way for future generations. Thank you so 
much for your continued support. 
 


